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Courtesy Copy: SLV August Night Market - August 4 & 5, 2018

This is a courtesy copy of an email bulletin sent by Vicki Sheffer.

This bulletin was sent to the following groups of people:

Subscribers of ENS - D8: Summit-University Planning Council (721 recipients)

An application for a sound level variance has been received from Evie Mouacheupao, Asian Economic
Development Association, for August Night Market on Saturday, August 4, 2018 from 5:00 p.m. to midnight,
and Sunday, August 5, 2018 from 3:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. The event will be located at 262 — 296 University
Avenue West. Further details concerning this event will be forthcoming.
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